
Hall Committee Meeting 

Tuesday 4th February 2020 

 

Attendance: Max S, Christine T, Leah H, Melissa W, Lisa K (Booking Officer) 

Guests: Brooke Johnson, Amie Robertson, Katie Robertson – Soccer Reps 

Apologies: Keith and Sue Dowell, Robert Stewart 

 

Meeting open at 7.17pm 

Welcome Lisa in the position of booking officer and welcome Soccer ladies. 

 

*Soccer – Storage allocated in 3rd bay of the new storage area – Ideal for goals etc. 

Christine’s suggestion – the old area where church and Little A’s used to have, Soccer should 

have that as well. The ladies looked at both bays and Soccer will probably take both. 

Christine gave 2 keys to the ladies for the 3rd storage bay – Key issue form was done. 

Soccer was loaned the key to the old church and Little A’s room to show their reps at their 

meeting on Thursday. 

Melissa to send soccer the adopted fees and charges sheet. 

 

Minutes from previous meeting: 

Business Arising 

• A letter hasn’t been sent to the CPP board to say we haven’t used all the money but 

the job is completed. 

• No correspondence in/out as secretary absent. 

• COLA  - going to council meeting on 18th February. 

• Lisa (Booking Officer) has had a meeting with Mary-Anne. Lisa is looking into going 

digital with forms (Calendar of users) to make communication easier between her 

and Melissa (Treasurer) 

• Lisa was accepted as a member and booking officer. Moved Christine 2nd Melissa. An 

application form was given to Lisa. 



• A cleaner to be found for the Community Centre. 

• Solar – Ongoing 

• NBN – No 

• History Group – time to present to committee be allocated at future meeting. 

• Treasurers Report – Tabled 

• Netball accounts need to be looked at “Discrepancy” Invoice has been overpaid – 

Melissa to raise a credit. 

Meeting closed 9.43pm 

 


